
 

 

 

Agria NYSE Announcement Update 
 
The Committee of independent directors of PGG Wrightson wish to update the status of the above matter 
referred to in previous announcements on 7 and 16 November 2016.  
 
Agria Corporation have advised that on 20 December 2016, it withdrew its request for a review of the decision 
by the New York Stock Exchange Commission ("NYSE") to delist its American Depositary Shares ("ADSs").  
Agria determined that it was not in its interests to continue its appeal with the NYSE, a non-government 
organization in the U.S.  Accordingly, Agria's ADSs will be formally delisted from the NYSE on 3 January 2017. 
 
For further information refer to Agria’s Securities and Exchange filings at 
http://ir.agriacorp.com/phoenix.zhtml?c=216437&p=IROL-sec 
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